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Local Used Car Dealership Offers Its Inventory to Shoppers from Other States

Out of state vehicle shoppers can purchase a used vehicle from Freeman Motor Company

PORTLAND, Ore. (PRWEB) June 26, 2021 -- When shopping for a vehicle, many drivers may feel restricted
to what’s available in their state. As a way to help customers find the vehicle that they want, Freeman Motor
Company welcomes buyers from out of state. The dealership staff believes that a shopper’s location shouldn’t
determine where they can or cannot shop for a vehicle. If an out-of-state buyer is interested in a vehicle from
the Freeman Motor Company inventory, team members will work with them through the entire buying process.

The first step a long-distance-buyer must follow is filling out the online credit application available on the
dealership’s website. This will help the Finance and Insurance Department figure out the best financing plan for
the client. Throughout the process, a sales representative will provide photos, videos and details about the
vehicle of interest to the customer. If a customer prefers a certain vehicle, they can pay a non-refundable
deposit to hold the vehicle and have it no longer be listed as available in the inventory.

Once the buying process has been finished and the out-of-state customer can get their vehicle, they can make a
trip to Portland, or they can have the vehicle delivered. If they choose to visit the dealership, Freeman Motor
Company will provide transportation from the Portland International Airport to the dealership. However, if the
client cannot afford to travel, they can have their vehicle delivered with the staff walking them through the
entire process. Additionally, the entire staff is trained in DMV rules to help the new vehicle owner go through
the process of titling and following DMV rules of the customer’s state of residence.

If any long distance vehicle shoppers are interested in learning more about this program, they can find more
information at freemanmotor.com. They can also reach out to the sales team by calling 503-310-5555.
However, if any customers prefer a more personal experience, they can visit the Portland Freeman Motor
Company dealership at 7524 S. Macadam Ave.
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Contact Information
Kara Copeland
Freeman Motor Company
http://freemanmotor.com
503-310-5555

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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